



3rd Sept 2011

South Lakeland District Council

We wish to restate our objections
to R121 (m) because of risk to
flooding to Stock Beck



SOUTH LAKELAND
DISTRICT COUNCIL
RECEIVED
- 8 SEP 2011
REVS & BENS